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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 
Kajus & Millie 

 
Class 2 

Joseph & Summer 
 

Class 3 
Nathan & Jake 

 
Class 4 

Bradley & Kyron 
 

Class 5 
Callum & Surena 

 
Class 6 

Natalia & Freya 
 

Nursery 
Harlen, Ariah, Gary & 

Ava 
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This week there has been lots of excitement as all six eggs hatched 
and we now have six beautiful ducklings. During the week the Duck 
Cam has been running so everyone in school and nursery can see 
what is happening. The Duck Cam will be switched off later today 
over the weekend but we hope to share pictures with you next week 
to show how the ducklings are getting on. The ducklings will be 

with us until the end of next week before they go off to their new home.  
On Wednesday Class 5 & 6 had a whole morning session led by Judie from 
Wrekin Forest School. The children really enjoyed a range of activities linked to 
their learning about minibeasts.  

Reading Prizes 
 

Well done to 
everyone who has received a 

reading prize this week.  
Please write in your child’s Reading 

Record every time they read so 
they can collect prizes in school. 
Every 10 reads your child can 
collect a small prize. Every 50 

reads and they can choose a book 
to take home and keep. 

Reading at home is really 
important to give children as many 
opportunities as possible to become 

fluent and confident readers.  

In the changeable weather it is really 
important that your child comes to 

school or nursery wearing a jumper / 
cardigan and has a suitable coat.  

We are still required to keep windows open 
so there is good ventilation inside the 

building. We are also trying to get children 
outside as much as possible and some days 
we have sun, wind and rain all in one day! 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45       
£2 per day 

 More information 
available in the school 

office.  

Please come to the hall 
door for Breakfast Club. 

Please make sure you contact the office 
(donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk or 
386640) if you change your phone 

number or move house so that we have 
up to date contact details for you.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.25% 
Class 1— 98.79% 
Class 2— 90.24% 
Class 3— 93.27% 
Class 4— 95.56% 
Class 5— 90.17% 
Class 6— 97.53% 
2s Nursery— 78.43% 
3s Nursery— 79.42% 
 

Lates - 15 
 

Lost learning =  
5hr 36mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 
looking for people 

who help others feel 
part of the group 

Testing 
Adults in households with primary 

school, secondary school and college 
age children, including childcare and support bubbles, 
are advised to test themselves twice every week at 

home. The twice-weekly test kits in Telford & Wrekin 
(for people feeling well, with no coronavirus 

symptoms) can be accessed from any testing site (the 
nearest is Donnington Wood Bowling Club, School 

Road, Donnington, Telford, TF2 8HU.  
Anyone with main or precautionary coronavirus 

symptoms is advised to book a test immediately at 
one of the borough's NHS ‘Test and trace’ sites. 

Monday 3rd May is a Bank Holiday 

Back to school & nursery on Tuesday 4th May 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


Parking 
To help keep 
pupils and 

parents safe 
on the school site we 

request that you do not 
drive onto the school site 
at the start or end of the 
day or nursery session. 

Please do not park in the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. 
Disabled parking spaces 
are available in the car 
park by the Nursery 

entrance and the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. If you need to use 
one of these spaces please 
talk to the school office to 

request a permit and 
make sure you also 
display a valid blue 

badge.   

Water 
Bottles 

Please make 
sure your child 
has a water 

bottle in school 
everyday. If 

your child has a different 
drink for lunchtime then 
please put this in their 
lunch box. Water is 

available for all children 
in the hall at lunchtime. 

PE in school 
Children in school must 

wear school uniform 
everyday and have their 
PE kit in school all week. 

Reception 
PE on Monday & Friday 

Year 1 
PE on Wednesday & 

Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 


